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As noted above, one full-time faculty member has been provided for the duration of the present 

arrangement. The department’s response indicates that much of their concern is mitigated by the 

present arrangement, noting that “…we are confident that our current courses are being covered 

more than adequately, despite the half-time positions for three of the faculty members.” 

 

Advising:  

 


